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Dear Transport Secretary,
I have read the report of the Advisory Mission and I agree with its principal findings, i.e.

that the proposed A303 scheme would have an adverse impact on the value of the World
Heritage Site and that a southern bypass should be further explored.

It appears that National Highways has simply repeated its original arguments, and [ among
many others think we should not cater for future traffic to increase hugely. The problems
of pollution and overuse of the planets resources are not solved by everyone switching
their private fossil fuel powered cars to electrically powered ones. We need more people
using better public transport.

I am originally from Dorset, I know the area and I have often used the roads around
Salisbury and visited Stonehenge.

Yours sincerely
Belinda Brett






